Amanda E. Flores
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From: Cecilia May Moreno
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 9:01 AM
To: Amanda E. Flores
Subject: FW: Fire extinguishers

From: Leo Flores

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 6:41 PM
To: Cecilia May Moreno

Subject: RE: Fire extinguishers

Sounds fike a good approach to me ...

From: Cecilia May Moreno

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 11:31 AM
To: Leo Flores

Subject: Fire extinguishers

We have an estimated cost of 55,000 for fire extinguisher work to be done for many of the buildings in Webb County.
These buildings were identified by Building Maintenance as in need for fire extinguisher inspection and in some cases
replacement of fire extinguishers. The department does not have the funds to pay for the service. The 2 buildings with
the greatest need are the Justice Center with an expense of $1,703.94 and the Administration Building with an expense
of $1,812.20,

Do you recommend we provide an agenda item for funding from the 604 account. We will ask Building Maintenance to
provide the justification forms.



